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Fauzi Arif Lubis 
Universitas Islam Negeri Sumatera Utara, Indonesia 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that we still have 1 more article to fulfill in the issue (Volume 4 No.1 
June 2024). Therefore we will publish your paper entitled “Analysis of User Sentiment 
towards Islamic Banking Applications in Indonesia” has been reviewed. Your manuscript 
has received positive comments from the reviewers, and therefore, your manuscript is 
acceptable for publication in the peer-reviewed journal “Journal of Islamic Economic and 
Business Research (JIEBR)” (Volume 4 No.1 June 2024). 
 
Therefore, the journal history remains in September in order to follow the ethical rules of 
publication in journals, because each journal must follow the rules set by the journal 
accreditation agency. 

 

Thank you for submitting your work to this journal. We hope you submit your articles in future. 
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